Good afternoon! Well, we made it through the first two days without a hitch! Monday, we will start Walking Club at 7:55 and all students who come before 8:05 will join us to walk around our back loop. We will have teachers out front helping students get out of cars and teachers out back helping with walking club supervision. When students get out of cars, they can walk either direction to get to the back to begin walking. It has been a great start to the school year! Thank you for entrusting your children to the team at Sagewood.

Time frames:
7:30 Students can come to eat breakfast
7:55 Walking Club begins
8:10 Students begin to enter classrooms
8:15 Tardy bell rings
3:06 Dismissal bell rings

Lifetouch pictures:
Lifetouch picture day will be next Tuesday the 20th beginning at 8:30. Teachers will take their classes down and there will be volunteers to help prep the students. All pictures will be done by 11:15.

Communication:
If you know ahead of time that you will be coming to get your child for an appointment, please contact the teacher and Patti so that they can have your student ready to go.

Lunch:
Students have “Quiet 5” in the lunchroom once the entire grade level has been seated. The lights are turned off and the students know that they are to focus on filling their tummies instead of chatting with their friends. After the 5 minutes is over, the lights are turned back on, the students can use the next 15 minutes to talk with their friends while finishing their lunches.

Family Lunch Table:
If you come to have lunch with your child, you will be asked to sit at a special family table with your student. Our lunch tables are full and this allows for you to focus on spending time with your child. Other students cannot be invited to sit at this table with your family as it will hurt other students’ feelings.

Families Interested in Cub Scouts: Cub Scout Pack 919 is having a Sign-Up night on Wednesday, August 28th, from 6:30 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. located in the cafeteria of Sagewood Elementary. Open House format so you can see what Scouting is All About. If any questions or conflicts, please contact Rod Knapp (402-980-6746 cell or knapprod@hotmail.com). 
